
 
 

 
                                                                           Date: January 16, 2018 
Dear Costco Member,                                                                          
Costco’s records indicate that you have purchased one or more FUJIFILM FinePix XP90 and/or 
XP120 digital cameras (Costco Item #1040805, #1042277, #1042278, #1133855, #1135796 & 
#1136099) between June 2016 and January 2018. 

Consumer safety is Fujifilm’s top priority, so in cooperation with the United States Consumer 
Product Safety Commission, it has initiated a recall due to risk of electrical shock of certain AC-
5VF power adapter wall plugs that were packaged with certain digital camera models 
manufactured by FUJIFILM Corporation in Japan and sold in the United States through 
FUJIFILM North America Corporation.  While there have been no reported injuries, there is a 
risk that the wall plug may crack, break or detach and remain in the outlet exposing live 
electrical contacts and posing a shock hazard.  Only wall plugs included with certain XP90 and 
XP120 digital cameras sold at Costco are subject to the recall.  Please confirm if your wall plug 

is affected by entering your camera’s model name and serial number into the search tool 
found here: http://fujifilmusa.com/support/recall/index.html.   

Please immediately stop using any affected wall plug and contact Fujifilm directly via email at 
productsafety@fujifilm.com or via their toll-free number 1-833-613-1200 to obtain a free 
replacement plug.  Please note that your camera is not affected and you may continue to use your 
camera and charge the camera via the USB cable by connecting it to a personal computer. 

  

 
Consumer safety is always Fujifilm’s top priority.  Fujifilm has voluntarily decided to exchange 
affected wall plugs free of charge and your cooperation is appreciated in exchanging and 
replacing your current wall plug and associated adapter. 
 
Thank you. 
 
FUJIFILM North America Corporation  
Customer Service Department   
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